
 

 

 Fellow P&DARCS Members 

Burley Field Flood Update 

 

Good afternoon everyone. Straight off the bat, we have no good 

news to report. As most of you would be aware, the rains have 

continued to fall, and our flying field is still soaked. There has been 

around 30mm of rain recorded there in the past two days. 

 

An inspection was made today and clearly the field is still 

completely out of service.  As I sit to prepare this report, the rain 

is falling heavily here in Blackburn and from our webcams, the 

same is happening at the club. The current band of rain extends 

over most of the southeastern part of our region. 

 

 
 

What this means of course is that until we have a return to fine 

conditions, P&DARCS will remain closed and there is no timeline 

for us to reopen. Our path forward is entirely dependent on the 

weather, and we will need a few weeks of sunny skies for it to dry 

out enough for our crews to be able to mow. Thanks to Norm, 

Peter, Ian and Craig for keeping us all in the loop. 

 

It feels like 2022 cannot be over soon enough at this rate.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me 

anytime. 

 

Keith Quigg | AUS 22897 

P&DARCS President 2021/2022 
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CONTACT 

PHONE: 

0448 749 865 

 

WEBSITE: 

https://www.pdarcs.com.au 

 

EMAIL: 

president@pdarcs.com.au 

 

 


